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www.yorku.ca/cstm
This year has brought a few changes to the website.  First, thanks to John Leeder, who made considerable effort to collate festival information from across Canada, I was able to update the Festival Directory, complete with links to websites and contact email addresses.

Second, as the result of feedback from a CSTM Director, I’ve added a separate page for the Mail-Order Catalogue, but maintained a link on the Links page as well.  The new page provides a link to the Mail-Order website and a link to Gordon Sherret’s email, along with a brief description of the Catalogue.  Gordon Sherret’s email is also provided under Board Members.

I added a Conference section last year as well.  This section announces calls for papers and provides the upcoming conference schedule.  Last year, I kept conference abstracts available so that browsers would have a sense of the types of topics covered.

As part of the Memberships page, members may access past AGM minutes.

Finally, despite having our own email (cstm@yorku.ca), I’ve changed the contact information to my personal email.  Because CSTM receives less than 10 emails per year, I was not checking the CSTM email frequently and unfortunately, several emails waited for some time before being answered.  This way, I am able to respond to inquiries in a timely manner.

I remain prepared to provide a French CSTM site if someone would be willing to provide a translation of content.  

If you have any suggestions or requests regarding content, I welcome your input.  Please do not assume that I will automatically post information circulating amongst CSTM members – if you wish something to be posted, please bring it to my attention directly.

I am sorry that I could not attend this year’s meeting, but I invite anyone with questions or suggestions to email me directly at hsparlin@yorku.ca.

